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There are some 
great items of  

interest . 
 

Aspirations, Expectations, No Excuses 

Reading Certificates:                                                                

6.1: Hasanat, Carolin, Fatima, Seema, 

Hasna, Trilike, Genevieve, Hafsh, Princess, 

Haleemah, Adeena and Umaimah, Brittany, 

Arya and Emanuela 

6.2: Maria Z, Ianna, Taqwa, Sadaf, Cathari-

na, Jamie-Scarlet, Ann, Kainat, Veda, Man-

ya, Ileana, Christiana                                                                

6.3:  Aaliyah, Han-

na, Bina,  Hazel, 

Nuriyah, Akshaya, 

Nimrit, Telina, 

Inaaya, Zainab, 

Shahithya, Arshitha 

Harry Potter Trip  

Year 6 enjoyed a brilliant day at Warner Bros Studio as part of our 

Harry Potter focus for writing.  Well done to all of the girls who were 

fantastically well behaved and who really made the best of this su-

per learning opportunity. 

 This week in English, the girls have 

started their writing project based on 

the book and film ‘Harry Potter and the 

Philosopher's Stone.’ They have  writ-

ten the Description of the Diagon Alley, 

and  focused upon their descriptive 

language and editing skills, alongside 

many other Creative Writing Skills.  

Star Students of the Week 

6.1  Hafsah & Aisha  

6.2  Kainat & Princy 

6.3  Zainab & Safa 

Player of the Week                              

6.1:   Amina & 

Haleemah             

6.2:  Maria H                         

6.3: Telina & 

Shahithya 

    Bucket Fillers 

6.1:  Ashley  

6.2:  Jamie-Scarlet 

6.3: Bairavi 

Subject Homework 
Due  

Date 

Maths 
10 minute Weekly Workout -  Summer  Test 4 Wed 5th 

June 

Reading 

10 minute Weekly Workout -  Summer  Test 4 

MyOn—Quizzes (at  least 6) 

Spellings—Week 28 

Wed 5th 

June 

Geography 

Researching your region: Work on Google classroom. Wed 5th 

June 

Word of the Week 

Galvanised  

Value of the 

Month 

for May 

Teamwork 

Important Reminder:                                                 

The school is closed next week for the 

half-term break. We will see the girls 

on Monday 3rd of June. Enjoy the sun-

shine!  


